
 
 

 

 

November 21, 2022 
 
54L Transmission Line Rebuild: Canmore 
Project update 
 
Thank you for your ongoing participation in the proposed 54L Transmission Line Rebuild: Canmore.  We 
would like to provide you with a project update. 
 
This proposed project involves rebuilding approximately eight kilometres of the existing 54L transmission 
line that runs between the Canmore Substation and the boundary of Banff National Park. 
 
In October 2021, AltaLink began consulting with stakeholders on the proposed project. Based on feedback 
received during consultation, we are continuing to investigate different approaches to rebuild the line to 
minimize impacts while ensuring that a safe and reliable supply of power is available in the area for years to 
come. 
 
We remain committed to keeping you informed and will provide you with an update when more 
information is available.   
 
Project background 
 
AltaLink’s existing 54L transmission line is a single circuit 138 kilovolt (kV) line located in Canmore and Banff 
National Park. It was constructed in 1943 and has reached the end of its lifecycle, so we are proposing to 
rebuild it. Planning for the rebuild of the portion of line in the park is still in early stages and not part of this 
project. 
 
Contact us 
 
We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1‐877‐267‐1453. You can also view more information about the project 
at http://www.altalink.ca/projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kris Gladue 
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 
 


